
Novel coronavirus pneumonia has occurred 

In Wuhan City, Hubei Province, China 

For the above,there are reports of infections 

in Japan who have stayed in Wuhan. 

If you have traveled to Wuhan and have fever or 

respiratory symptoms such as cough,please 

notify staff immediately. 

Please contact us by mobile phone before 

entering the building. 
 

Otsuki City Central Hospital 

 Phone Number 0554-22-1251 


